
Application for Peer Language Exchange 

Dear [Program Coordinator's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am a [Your Year, e.g., 

sophomore] student majoring in [Your Major] at [University Name]. I am writing to express my 

interest in participating in the Peer Language Exchange program for the [specific semester/year]. 

As a native [Your Native Language] speaker, I am eager to share my language and culture while 

also improving my [Language You Want to Learn] skills. I believe that engaging in language 

exchange not only enhances linguistic proficiency but also fosters intercultural understanding 

and friendship. 

In addition to my language skills, I am committed to regular attendance and active participation 

in the program. I am excited about the opportunity to collaborate with fellow students and help 

them achieve their language goals. 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to your positive response and to the 

chance to contribute to this enriching experience. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Student ID] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Date] 


